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To parents/carers, 

 

As part of our Design and Technology cooking unit this term, we have been learning all about pizzas. We 

have looked at nutritional information, created and conducted questionnaires to discover the most popular 

pizza topping, engaged in some market research and designed our ideal pizza. To finalise this learning, we 

will be making pizzas at school during the week commencing 2.12.24.  

We will provide the pizza base, sauce for the base (pitta bread or tortilla wrap) and mozzarella. If your child 

wishes to use any additional toppings (in line with their design) we ask that you kindly provide these. 

Toppings should be brought into school on Monday 2nd December in a labelled bag or Tupperware box.  

 

We will enclose a photocopy of your child’s pizza design in their homework book for you to access.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Miss Watson & Mr Roe 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


